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SENATOR MARESH: So the need wouldn't be there so for the
time being we could...

SENATOR KREMER: So why fool with it.

SENATOR MARESH: ...why allow the mill levy to be added if
it isn’t necessary, why not exclude these areas that have 
the ground water conservancy districts?

SENATOR KREMER: You are asking me how I will vote if you
propose that amendment?

SENATOR MARESH: Yes.

SENATOR KREMER: I reserve that until the decision is to be
made,

SENATOR MARESH! You wouldn’t oppose it, would you?

SENATOR KREMERi I didn’t gay t would.

SENATOR MARESH: Well, then, Mr. Chairman, I have an amend­
ment drafted here to exclude areas that are included in the 
ground water conservancy district. I would like to hand 
that in.

SENATOR CLARK: Are you finished, Senator Maresh? Do you
have an amendment ahead of that one? There is an amendment 
on the desk but I would like to announce first that we have 
22 eighth grade students and four adults from Holy Family 
School in Lindsay, Nebraska from Senator Dworak's District. 
Sister Mary Linders is the teacher. Would you hold up your 
hands and be recognized please? They are in the North 
balcony. Thank you for attending the Legislature. Amend­
ment on the desk.

CLERK: Mr. President, Senator Maresh would move to amend
the Kremer amendment. In line 5 after the word ’’destruct" 
insert ’’except areas included in ground water conservancy 
districts”.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Maresh.

SENATOR MARESH: What we are doing here, we are allowing
triple taxation. We have the Natural Resource District, 
then we have the ground water conservancy district. Now we 
are adding another one for control areas so I would like 
to amend the bill to or I should say amend the amendment to 
state that these areas that are included in the ground water 
conservancy districts would not have this increase in the 
mill levy.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Cullan. 4649


